
From: Field, Derek
To: licensing
Cc: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Alder Comments on Legistar 81582 at 1/17 ALRC
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 8:46:44 PM

Hello members of the ALRC,

I'm writing to share comments about the requested change to an alcohol license held by
the BP gas station at 3859 East Washington Ave (in the Mayfair Park neighborhood) in my
district, item 5 on your agenda tomorrow. The applicant requests a change to the condition on
their license prohibiting single can/bottle sales. I'm concerned that this change makes on-site
consumption of beverages more likely at or near the property. With this concern in mind, as
well as concerns shared with me by East District MPD and the opposition to this change by the
Mayfair Park neighborhood leaders, I do not support the request for changed conditions on
the license. 

Please feel free to reach out with any questions. Thank you for your service,

Derek
​
Derek Field
District 3 Alder - he/him
district3@cityofmadison.com 
Sign up for updates from the District 3 blog:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/Council/district3/blog/
Find me on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/CityofMadisonAlderDistrict3/ 
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